
 

 

 

Anti-Bullying 

As the children return back to school after a long summer we thought it would be a 

great idea to join in ‘The Big Anti-Bullying Assembly 2020’ across PACE. This group 

assembly introduces the concept of respect and how we can put a stop to bullying 

within our school. All the children were very engaged when discussing what bullying is 

and contributed some great ideas of how we can help someone if they are being bullied. 

We emphasised how important it is to have a support network of special people who we 

can go to if we need to talk.  

Everyone at PACE: “We pledge to put an end to bullying.” 
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